
 

If needed, please feel free to contact us at: a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk or h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Year 1 

Mrs Lucarelli and Miss  

Courtney’s Weekly  

Newsletter. 

8th July 2022 

Open Door Wednesday 3:15-3:30pm 

 

Homework 
Please continue to practise counting in 
2s to 20, 5s to 100 and 10s to 100. All 

Year 1 children should be able to do this 
independently before they reach Year 2. 
If your child can do this already, please 

practice number bonds to 10. 
A good game for this is… 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-
games/hit-the-button 

Moving on Morning 

On Monday, children will be 
spending the morning in their new 

class with their new adults. 

Enterprise 

Thank you for you support for the Y6 
Enterprise Fair. Year 6 will be 

making a donation this year to St 
Catherine’s Hospice. 

This Week…. 
What a busy week it has been!  

From Sports Day to dressing up as adjectives, 

the week has been fun filled and very active. At 

the start of the week we began by looking at 

the book ‘My name is not Refugee’. We 

explored what it would be like to have to leave 

our homes and move somewhere new. It was 

challenging to think about what we might take, 

if we could only have what we could carry. 

In keeping with Sports Day, our Maths has 

centred around counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s 

whilst counting up points. We’ve seen some 

fantastic Dioramas and costumes, again, thank 

you for getting involved, taking the time to 

make this week special and make the 

curriculum come alive. 

 Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate 

 
1st July    Peter for excellent MANNERS. 
8th July   Henry for going the EXTRA MILE.  

 
Christian Value  / Diamond 9 Certificate 

 
1st  July    Molly  for being INDEPENDENT 
8th July   Zachary for FLOURISHING in Maths. 

 

 Dates for your Diary 
 

10th July 9:30am Leavers’ Service at St 
Christopher's. All welcome 
11th July Moving on Morning 
13th July Reception Forest School Trip 
22nd July Break up at 2pm 
 

*Uniform* 
A flyer will be sent out before the end of 
term to confirm the required uniform for 

next year. 
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